



Welcome New Board President, Terry Green!

South Shore Habitat for Humanity welcomes a new Board President, Terry Green, for fiscal year 2026. Terry Green has been a board member for about 3 years, having previously held the position of Secretary. He also participates on the Construction and Site Acquisition Committees and is a dedicated construction site volunteer. Terry is retired from Fidelity Investments after a career in business integration and operations; he now owns a home restoration and remodeling company. Welcome Terry!

In other Executive Committee roles, we welcome Glenn Tattrie as our new Treasurer and Beth Lyons as our new Secretary. Thank you to Dick Halverson as well, as he continues on as our board Vice President.

We express our deep gratitude to outgoing board president, Bob O'Neill, for his incredible contributions to the organization. Thank you as well to Antonette Davis, our outgoing Treasurer and to Tracy Harvard, who is leaving the board. We are fortunate to have such incredible supporters at South Shore Habitat.



Wrapping Up 810 Jerusalem Rd - We Need Your Help!

Help us get to the finish line! Construction on Jerusalem Road in Cohasset continues through the summer, as we aim to get our next family into their home as soon as possible. We need your help as we bring this build to completion.

Sign up today!

Sign Up to Volunteer



Golfing FORE Habitat

Register your team today, before it's too late! Join us Monday October 6th, 2025 at Marshfield Country Club to bond with colleagues, families, and friends while helping support South Shore Habitat for Humanity's mission.

Your participation in this event will provide funding to help South Shore Habitat serve more families!

> **Learn More** Here

Visit our Website







South Shore Habitat for Humanity | 77 Accord Park Drive, D7 | Norwell, MA 02061 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email & social marketing for free!